December 28, 2015 Livonia Park Board Minutes
Attending: Dave Hewitt, Gary Doebler, Jody Hammre, Jan Wallin, Lila Spencer
Called to order 6:03pm

Approved the October 26, 2015 minutes

4R Board Update- Jody. — No meeting. Possibly internal issues (treasurer, money, etc). Not sure if board will continue.
Zimmerman Park Board Update — Jan W. Not sure if there was a meeting (quorum issues).

Sugarbush/israelson — Board feels there is a need for high resolution maps. Will contact Jon B. to see if they are available to us.
Would like to use them for layout, planning (digital). There was discussion about potentially using 8 x8 panels {like those used at

Young Park in Baldwin) in wetter areas (like a boardwalk). We would like to get onto property in the spring to start layout of trails,
parking, etc.

Grams Park — A township resident was present and offered some comments about the Grams Park open house.

Winter SkifSnowshoe/Walk at Sugarbush — Date chosen is Saturday Feb. 13", We will still only use original park trails. Have many
milk jugs available for lighting, will procure candles, etc. Township employees will assist with plowing parking lot if needed, moving
stuff {firewood for bonfire), possible table, tent/shelter, use catered coffee/hot chocolate/water instead of generator (too noisy),
etc. Will meet in Jan to finalize plans (exact times for set-up, newspaper, etc).

Other Business- none
Meeting adjourned 6:45pm. Next meeting January 25, 2015 at 6pm.

Approved this 25" day of January, 2016.
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Park Chair or Vicg\gnair



